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Shooting in the 100 block of S. First St. 
 

On Sunday, August 18, 2019, at approximately 2:30 a.m., Turlock Police officers 

responded to the 100 block of S. First Street after receiving calls that someone had 

been shot.  Upon arrival, officers located a male victim that had sustained at least one 

gunshot wound.  Officers provided medical aid to the victim until paramedics arrived 

and transported the victim to a local area hospital in critical condition. The victim is now 

stable. 

 

Throughout the preliminary stages of this investigation, it has been determined that the 

suspect walked out of the business establishment in the 100 block of S. First Street and 

fired a weapon in the direction of the victim who was with three additional patrons 

outside. The suspect left the scene prior to police arrival, in a grey sedan or SUV 

(picture attached).  The suspect was described as an adult Hispanic male, about 40 

years of age, 5’10” to 6’00” tall, approximately 200 pounds, wearing a blue polo shirt 

and blue jeans.  

 

No other information about the identity of the victim will be released. 

 

Investigators believe there were multiple witnesses and that the incident was possibly 

video recorded.  Anyone with any information is encouraged to contact Detective Frank 

Navarro at (209) 664-7319. To remain anonymous, you can contact Crime Stoppers at 

(209) 521-4636, you may be eligible for a cash reward.   

 

You can also contact the Turlock Police Department’s Tip Line at (209) 668-5550 ext. 
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6780 or email at tpdtipline@turlock.ca.us, if you wish to remain anonymous.  

 

The Turlock Police Department is an active participant in the Crime Stoppers Program.  

Callers can leave an anonymous tip by calling Crime Stoppers at (209) 521-4636 and 

may be eligible for a cash reward.   

 

To receive more detailed, up-to-date information directly from the Turlock Police 

Department via e-mail, register for "Nixle" alerts at www.Nixle.com or more directly at 

https://local.nixle.com/register/. Or, text your zip code to 888-777 to receive text alerts 

for emergency alerts only.  

For additional information, follow our social media pages on Facebook and Twitter.  

### 

This information is being released by Turlock Police Department Crime and Community 

Information Analyst Deandra Wiley. 

Any media requests should contact: 

Crime and Community Information Analyst Deandra Wiley  

Turlock Police Department 

Office phone - (209) 664-7329 

Email – dwiley@turlock.ca.us 
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